Oglesby Paul, M.D. Northwestern Memorial Hospital 303 East Superior Street Chicago, IL 60611

Dear Oley,

The letter of 19 May to you from Dr. McIntyre on disclosure of exercise test results emphasizes a considerable concern I have had about the lack of a decision-making body for clinical questions. I do not believe there is a place in the alloted committee structure for such issues. I don't know even if the Endpoints group has actually been given its charge and slot. They might also serve for clinicalrelated issues.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

Spc: Phineas